
We would love the opportunity to say goodbye to our P7 pupils and to 

wish them well as they head off to Post Primary for the next stage of their 

learning journey. We have prepared end of year certificates and a small 

gift for each pupil as a memory of their time with us and a thank you for 

being an amazing part of our school family team. With the current 

situation, we are unable to meet them in a group so we have arranged a 

“Drive by” style leavers’ procession! I have arranged for as many staff as 

possible to come down to see you off. 

The plan is for each pupil to be given an allocated slot to arrive at school 

by car. Cars will be asked to drive up the school driveway and stop at the 

turning circle at the front entrance to the school. We have arranged for an 

ice-cream van to be at the entrance and each P7 pupil will be allowed to 

leave the car to be presented with their certificate and gift. They will then 

be able to collect their free ice-cream served by our very own Mr Fulton!! 

Only the P7 pupil is permitted to leave the car. Once the pupil returns to 

the car, they will be asked to drive down the school driveway which will be 

lined with socially distancing staff members waving them off and giving 

them a clap of honour.  

While this is not the way we would have hoped to say goodbye and we 

will miss signing school shirts and the good luck hugs, we do hope that 

this will help P7’s to feel like they have had an event to mark the closure 

of their time at V.P.S. The allocated times are as follows: 

9.30        Eva 
9.40        Nicholas 
9.50        Myah 
10.00      Alice 
10.10      Michael 
10.20      Ethan 
10.30      Alanna 
10.40      Abigail 
10.50      Ollie 

11.00      Aimee  
11.10      Nathan  
11.20      Lily 
11.30      Ola 
11.40      Amy 
11.50      Emilis 
12.00      Matthew 
12.10      Benn 

 

You have been allocated 10 minutes so that you can roll the window down 

and say goodbye to the staff on the way in if you wish! 

We really hope to be able to see you there. 

Mrs Weir. 


